
   

The HIPSBURN FOOTBALL TOURNAMENT this year is on Saturday 10th June 

2017, 9am-1.30pm. This is Hipsburn First School’s biggest fundraiser of the 

year, but we need plenty of volunteers to make it work: 

Setting up: 4 volunteers (8.30-9.30pm) 

Clear away: 4 volunteers (1.00-2.00pm) 

Catering: 1-2 volunteers per one hour slot (9.30-12.30) 

Second hand sports stall: 1 volunteer per one hour slot (9.30-12.30) 

Beat the Goalie/football games: 2 volunteers per one hour slot (9.30-12.30) 

Raffle ticket selling: 1-2 volunteers per one hour slot (9.30-12.30) 

Face-painting: 1 volunteer per one hour slot (9.30-12.30) 

 

We realise not all children are involved in football but this is a fun morning 

where all the kids can enjoy the atmosphere, the side stalls and support their 

school mates. It would be great if all parents could consider helping in some 

way (donations of second hand sports equipment and cakes will also be 

needed). Funds raised will all go to the school to support activities for all. 

 

Please speak to Laura (R, Y2) or Louise (R, Y2, Y3) or to the school office or via 

the PTA Facebook page to offer your help! 

 


